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To Consultation/DTF@DTF 
cc  

bcc  
Subject Fire Services Reform Submission 

I would first like to ensure that the following submission is completely 
anonymous and that my name or any of my details will not be publicly 
published.

As a professional firefighter I fully support the currently proposed fire 
services reform. This reform will result in a better service delivered to 
Victorians and therefore result in a safer Victoria. It will not only give 
more Victorians coverage from professional firefighters but vastly improve the 
interoperability of emergency services across the state. 

I also support the introduction of presumptive legislation as it will protect 
firefighters who risk their own health for the safety of the public. This 
sacrifice should be protected by legislation as the cancers that fall under 
the umbrella of the legislation have been proven to be directly linked to the 
work firefighters undertake. 

Sent from my iPhone
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